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Index 700-010 
Single Column Ground Signs 

 
ORIGINATION 

Date: March 17, 2023 

Name: Rick Jenkins 

Phone: (850) 414-4355 

Email: Rick.Jenkins@dot.state.fl.us 
 
COMMENTARY 

This change was requested by D7 Operations and coordinated with CO Maintenance and Construction.  
The 8" hole does not allow adequate space to remove old columns for replacement. 

 
COMMENTS AND RESPONSES   

BLACK = Industry Review Comments    BLUE = Standard Plans Response   GREEN = Change Made to Index      
 

Name: DJ Connor 
Date: 6/19/2023 
COMMENT: Coring a 12" diameter hole in concrete requires a trailer mounted core rig.  Could a 12" 
square 'hole' be shown as an alternative:  That sawcut could be made with a commonly used hand held 
saw.  This would be a much faster and cheaper alternative and would still accomplish the same goal for 
future removals. 
 
RESPONSE: The "square hole" appraoch has been avoided in the past due to potential cracking.  I will 
double check with maintenance on this before finallyizng. 
 
RESPONSE: After discussing with Scott Arnold from Maintenance, he is in agremeent with adding a 
square hole option. 
 
CHANGE MADE TO INDEX: Yes. 
 
Response Date: 6/19/2023 


